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Launching of new website 

 
Public Service Commission, West Bengal announces the launch of its revamped new website which 
will become operational from 01.01.2020 at the URL  www.wbpsc.gov.in . The existing websites of 
the Commission viz. www.pscwbapplication.in and www.pscwbonline.gov.in will however remain 
operational till 01.02.2020 and may be accessed through the respective links  on the website 
www.wbpsc.gov.in  during this period. Both the existing websites will be closed after 01.02.2020.  
  
Online applications in respect of the posts/examinations for which advertisement(s) would be 
published after 01.01.2020 shall be made through the new website www.wbpsc.gov.in. Candidates 
will have to enrol themselves afresh for online application in the new website as the user id and 
enrolment id of the existing websites will not work in the new website. 

 

 
 

 

By order of the Commission 
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